
                                                                   

 

 

 

  

  

 
 

    
 

 

Friday 24th January 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
The children have had a great start to the Spring term learning all about 
learning. They have learnt that every time they struggle with a problem the 
neurons inside their brain fire and create new pathways – they are literally 
growing their brains! They have also learnt the difference between a fixed and 
growth mindset and how these can affect the way in which we learn. 
 
As part of Growth Mindset the classes have created some brilliant displays to 
keep reminding them that learning is tough and we need to keep persevering!  

           
 
Please find attached a helpful guide which gives you more information about 
Growth Mindset and how you can help your child at home. If you have any 
questions, please just pop in and talk to your class teacher.  
 
Yours Sincerely  

 
Miss Dawn Read 
Headteacher 
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